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It is my understanding that the DMV no longer administers the driving test 

themselves, but instead people have to go through a 3rd party. The knowledge test 

shouldn't be reduced but expanded to ensure people understand state laws and 

being responsible on the road. I also hope that DMV isn't being funded to do driving 

tests that they no longer administer. 


